

Planning & Public Protection

Environment Hove Town Hall Norton Road Hove BN3 3BQ

Professor Mike Gibson

Hove Station Neighbourhood Forum

(sent via email)

Date: 26 September 2014

Ref: PPP/CP/ReF/HSNA

Phone: (01273) 293773

e-mail: NeighbourhoodPlanning@brighton-hove.gov.uk

Your e-mail hovestationforum@gmail.com

Dear Professor Mike Gibson

Re: Designation of Hove Station Neighbourhood Area

Please accept this letter as formal notification of the Designation of the Hove Station Neighbourhood Area.

It was resolved by the Economic Development & Culture Committee on the 18 September 2014 that the Hove Station Neighbourhood Area, shown overleaf, be designated in accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012.

A copy of this letter will be placed on the Council's website. I kindly request you inform all members of your forum and place a copy on your website and on a notice board when holding public meetings and events etc.

If you have any further queries or require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Martin Randall

Head of Planning & Public Protection

Brighton & Hove City Council

Martickadam.

Hove Station Neighbourhood Area – designated 18 September 2014

